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President’s Message  

As I write this, I can tell you that our quilt show 

opens tomorrow.  It was a long day today and my 

feet are tired. I should not complain.  It was a fan-

tastic day.  What started as a large empty room 

became a very truly wonder filled showcase of the 

talent within our guild.  

 

I got to the hall early to deliver my entries to the 

show.  Many people had signed up for set up and 

our first task was to “bucket brigade” the 200 

pieces of frames and rods out of our familiar work 

room, up the stairs and into the upper room.  

Slowly this brigade grew to 16 people.  In under 

30 minutes, all the pieces were ready for recon-

structing the frames and sails. After a short lesson 

on how to put the 6 pieces of the frame and the 

sail together, we put 30 units together.  They al-

most touch the ceiling.  

 

With my floor plan in hand, and helpers with tape 

measure and masking tape, we marked where the 

corners and ends of frames were to sit.  Frames 

were then carried to each location and the layout 

began to become a reality.  Zap straps and sand-

bags served to make it all sturdy and untippable. 

Metal rods and their hardware were tightened 

and chains, S hooks and large C hooks readied for 

quilt hanging. 

 

With lunchtime approaching, I directed all to 

have a lunch break and to resume at noon.  Mean-

while Diana’s entry-check in crew brought the 100 

entries upstairs for hanging. During the 

morning, the Boutique group, Raffle Ta-

ble, and Community Quilts also set up 

their areas. The Tea room crew, Raffle 

Baskets and Small Worx had to wait until 

their areas were free and available to 

complete their setup. 

 

The Quilt hanging is a huge puzzle with 

largest quilts being hung first, medium 

next and then small quilts in the small 

spaces left.  With a critical eye, quilts 

draped on rods were swapped out when 

they did not go well beside others around 

them.  A Canadian theme greets guests at 

the first frame they will see. Items not 

suited to hanging were displayed on two 

tables. The men and one lady, on ladders, 

climbed up and down repeatedly as they 

hung the metal rods via S hooks, to the 

chains hanging from the frames. 

 

The variety and quality of work is im-

pressive.  I hope you had the opportunity 

to enjoy it! 

 

But, what impressed me the most, was 

the hard-working crew that I had the 

pleasure to work with.  Despite difficult, 

and physical work, you never heard any 

(Continued on page 2) 
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one complain as they seemed to enjoy building this masterpiece of a show, just as much as I 

did. Several people completed their tasks and came to me asking where else could they help. 

OMG! Don’t they say “To make your self look good, surround yourself with quality people” 

Well we have that in spades!. I have not singled out any one individual in this write up be-

cause they are too numerous to list here.  You know who you are and I would like to thank 

each and everyone who had even a small part in contributing to this cause. You do our guild 

proud! 

 

Raelene Robertson 

(Continued from page 1) 

WOW!  What a show!   
We’re so grateful to everyone who helped make our “Sesquicentennial Quilt Show” such 

a success.  To the Committee Leaders for all their planning & strategizing and to the 

Committee members who helped put those plans in place.  Thanks also to the quilt hus-

bands (& son) who assisted with set-up & take-down. 

 

The new layouts, both upstairs & down were very successful with more room in both ven-

ues for people to view the quilts (upstairs) & visit & shop (downstairs).    The vendors 

were very happy with their sales & all of them asked to be invited back to the next 

show.  Thanks to Anne & Frank McCullough for providing a B & B (& ukulele lessons!) for 

Carola.   

 

From set up to take-down and all things in between THANK YOU, THANK YOU!!  

Congratulations to: 

 

#1 Viewer’s Choice & the CQA Rosette winner Margaret Letkeman 

#2 Viewer’s Choice winner Jan Hill  

#3 Viewer’s Choice winner Joan Boyle 

 

Nerissa & Verna 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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Book Review 
Cozy Modern Quilts 

23 Easy Pieced Projects to Bust Your Stash 

Kim Schaefer 

C + T Publishing   2009 

Guild library #249 

  

Kim Schaefer is the author of several quilting books, 

with this book being the simplest.  Don't be deceived - it 

is a most engaging book to read, has wonderful photos 

and can be an inspiration for a quick and easy summer 

quilt. 
  

The book starts with a short overview of "how to make a 

quilt", but soon gets into specific projects.  Very simple rotary cutting of squares 

and rectangles produces stunning quilts of varying sizes.  No curved piecing or ap-

plique here.  
  

Through the use of simple shapes, clear diagrams for piecing, and suggestions of 

ways to vary the patterns, you can make the projects in short order.  The idea of 

using a border makes for a more traditional quilt, while borderless gives a contem-

porary feeling.  
  

The book consists mainly of projects, starting with lap quilts and going down in 

size to placemats. Although there are 5 table runner patterns, Kim assumes that a 

wall or lap quilt can be easily downsized to a table runner (or upsized to make a 

larger quilt). The possibilities are endless.  This book came out before Kaffe Fasset 

prints came on the market, but the 'color splash table runner' (page 50) would look 

(Continued on page 4) 
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Quilt Show Volunteers—Thank You 

 

Thank you to all the volunteers who helped make the quilt show an amazing event. 

 

From set up to take down, the excellent goodies, the ladies in the kitchen and the tea room, the admissions and 

raffle tables, the white glove attendants, and the vendors all came together and produced an extraordinary 

show. 

 

We were able to show case our talents in the display of quilts and quilted items for all our charities. 

 

The co chairpersons: Verna and Nerissa out did themselves again, thanks ladies. 

 

Florence 

 

 

fabulous in some of his fabrics.  
  

The overall feel of a quilt can be changed dramatically by color choice. Using the 

same block, Kim shows us how a traditional feel is achieved through using soft 

classic combinations such as neutrals or blue/brown and tan.  The same block be-

comes very modern when made in bright florals or rich jewel tones.  
  

A thumbs up for this book if you are searching for a summer project.  Lots to look 

at, think about, and make a decision!  Even if the 6 placemats on page 55 don't in-

spire you (all being neutral), think of them in bright colors, ready for a bbq - what 

a great way to spend a summer evening.   
  

Lois Warner 

  

(Continued from page 3) 
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Presidents: Raelene Robertson and Pat McEwen 

Past Presidents: Carol Erskine 

Vice President: Janis Davis 

Secretary: Patti Kemp 

Treasurer: Sharon Latham 

Community Quilts: Coordinator—Nerissa  Thomas 

Lilli House Verna Power 

Breast Cancer  
& Teddies & Toddlers 

Gladi Lyall  

Placemats Sharon Latham 

St Joe’s Babies Joy Whitehouse 

Seniors & Fire Quilts Nerissa Thomas & Verna Power 

Pregnancy Care Centre Nerissa Thomas 

HAW 2017 & 2018 Mary Lou Morden 

In-House Draw: Brenda Levirs 

Library: Anne Taschereau Mamers  

Membership: Carreen Webber and Carol Metner 

Newsletter: Hope Rychkun  

Newsletter Advertising: Joan Johnsen 

Programs: Janis Davis 

Refreshments: Bonnie Linneker & the Kitchen Cops 

Retreats: Terry Vadeboncoeur, Beverly Luck, Sharron W. 

Sunshine: Trudy Thorne  

Venue: 
 Charles Dickens 

 Nautical Days 

Website: Sam Crewe 

Workshops: Bonnie Smith, Eva Hansen & Lynda Reid 

Word Puzzle: Bev Michaluk 

2015—2016 Executive & Committees From the Editor’s Desk 
 Newsletter Advertising: 

To advertise in the newsletter please con-

tact Joan Johnsen for rates. Submit adver-

tising by the 15th of the month for inclu-

sion in the next month. 

forjj1@shaw.ca  
 

Newsletter Deadline: 
Please submit all entries for the newslet-

ter by the 20th of the month for inclusion 

in the next month’s newsletter.  

 

Submit articles to Hope (current editor) 

using the email: 

 editor@schoolhousequilters.com  

   

Guild Meetings  

Our guild meets every Thursday 

from 9:00am to 9:00pm for quilting at 

the Cumberland OAP Hall. 

  

General Meeting (September to 

June) on the 1st Thursday of each 

month at 6:30 pm 

  
Executive Meeting (September to 

June)  3rd Thursday of each month at 

1:00pm 

   

No meetings in July or August, just 

wonderful sewing days… 

Our Website: 

www.schoolhousequilters.com  

Memberships 

Don’t forget to renew your 

membership. You need to be a 

paid member to enjoy the bene-

fits of the guild... 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
mailto:forjj1@shaw.ca
mailto:editor@schoolhousequilters.com
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Comox Valley Exhibition (CVEx) Quilt 

Show 

August 25, 26 and 27, 2017 

Right now our focus is volunteers.   
 
Gail Hampton has volunteer sign-up sheets 
available each Thursday at the OAP Hall 
for people to sign up for shifts at the show.   
 
Please, if you can spare the time for these 
dates, volunteer for some aspect of the 
CVEx quilt show.   
 
We realize that you have just volunteered 
your time at the Schoolhouse Quilt Show 
but please show your generosity and sign up one more time. 
 
Let’s not forget about quilt show entries.  CVEx is not printing the Entry Book 
this year but forms can be downloaded from their website:  www.cvex.ca.   
 
Also, there will be quilt forms printed and available at the OAP Hall every quilting 
Thursday.  Completed forms can be given to Judy Morrison or dropped off at the 
CVEx Office or mailed in. 
 
BC Fairs has a category that may be of interest to quilters. It is for a Mug Rug, 
maximum size is 4”x 7” and is open to all techniques, not just quilting.  The 
theme is Canada’s 150th Birthday.  If you win at CVEx your entry goes on to the 
Provincial Competition and the winner there receives a cheque. 
 
Thank you. 
Judy Morrison 
     

 

 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
http://www.cvex.ca
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CAMP HOMEWOOD RETREAT 

The time has come to sign up for our next retreat which is scheduled for Octo-

ber 18th – 22nd, 2017.  We have found the  four day retreat provides us with lots of valued 

time for sewing and socializing.  Please note this retreat will run from 11am Wednesday to 

11am Sunday.  Sign up will start at the June business meeting. If you do not feel you can attend 

for a full four days please do not let that deter you from registering as it is a possibility for some 

of you to attend for three days only.   

 

Depending on sign-up numbers we will also have the option of opening up the guesthouse for 

more private rooms. For further details concerning the guesthouse please speak to one of the 

retreat coordinators listed below.  The cost per individual for the four days will range from 

$252. to $305.,  depending on the room you choose.  The starting range of $252. is a bunk style 

dorm room which sleeps up to 7, however on average there are usually anywhere from 2 to 5 in 

these rooms.  Individuals in these rooms have shared bathroom/shower facilities.  There is a 

separate handicapped washroom available to any that may require ease of access to toilet or 

shower.  There are also newer rooms available which sleep up to 3 and have their own wash-

room, including shower/tub.  These rooms are either $287.  with 3 sharing the room or $305. 

with only 2 sharing.   All prices include 3 meals a day along with snacks in the evening consist-

ing of cookies/squares, fruit, coffee, tea, and hot chocolate.  The meals at Camp Homewood are 

excellent . . . and you will never walk away hungry! 

 

If you have never been to a retreat at Camp Homewood we urge you to give it a try.  It is a lot 

of fun and a great way to get to know your fellow quilters.  Over the past couple of years we 

have seen a number of quilters who have attended retreat for the first time, and we continue to  

see more of them becoming regulars .  If you wish to sign-up or for further information please 

contact one of the retreat coordinators listed below.  Our contact details can be located on the 

guild website under “retreats” or by viewing the membership list.       

 

For those of you who plan ahead the dates for our spring 2018 retreat are February 14th – 18th, 

2018. We look forward to seeing some new members as well as all of our regulars at one of the 

upcoming retreats.   

 

Beverly Luck 

Terry Vadeboncoeur 

Sharron Woodland 

 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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Canada 150 
Hands Across the Water 2017  

Campbell River Friendship Quilt Guild would like to invite you to celebrate Canada at 

our Hands Across the Water. 

When:  September 30th  2017 10 am – 3:30 pm 

Where:  Fraternal Order of Eagles Hall 1999 14 Ave, Campbell River. Park at the front of 

the building, the   

               hall is around the back. Not a huge parking lot so carpool if possible. 

 

Cost:  $18.00 includes lunch, a trunk show by Daphne Greig, merchants and some great 

take homes! 

 

How: We invite you to wear red and white. Our guild members are making Fascinators 

to wear and we would love to see lots of other people wearing them too! 

 

Please register by the 15th of June. We will open registration to anyone not a member of 

the five hosting guilds after the 15th of June. 

 

Please see Mary Lou Morden to register for this fun event. 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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Campbell River Friendship Quilters Guild 

Hands Across the Water 2017 

Canada 150 Quilt Challenge 

 

The theme of the challenge is Celebrate Canada 150. We are hoping to get lots of entries this 

year and hope you have fun depicting an aspect of Canada that you enjoy! The challenge is for 

quilted wall hangings. 

 

Your quilt must 

 Include a maple leaf in either the design or the quilting.  

It could be a Canadian Flag. 

 Measure less than 150 inches around the perimeter (all sides added together).  

 Examples of the largest measurements are a 37.5 inch x 37.5 inch square  

or a 30 inch x 45 inch rectangle or other rectangle adding up to less than that. 

 Contain at least two of these features – ocean, mountain, lake, tree, prairie, river, or 

beach.  

 Please do an information sheet with the quilt name, your name, phone number and 

Guild name. Include acknowledgements (e.g. designer if not an original) 

 Judging will be by viewer’s choice. 

 

The quilts will be displayed at Hands Across the Water  

on September 30, 2017 in Campbell River. 
 

Have fun!  

Please contact Mary Lou for more details. 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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Business Meeting Programs  
 

June 1st Business Meeting - Garage Sale. 
 
You will be able to set up your items any time after 5:30 and sell till the meeting and then 
sell again after the meeting until break, at which time you should pack up.   Draws and 
Show and Tell will follow.  There will also be a Loonie Book Sale. 
 
Would the winners from our Quilt Show please bring their quilt and ribbon. 
 
June 15th - Pot Luck Dinner - Summer 
 
We will be setting up tables shortly after 5:00 and dinner will be at 6:00.  Please bring a 
dish of your choice.  Your plate, knife and fork/spoon, and place-mat.    
 
 3 groups of three, five inch squares, in summer blues and greens to play the L R C 

dice game.  These can be pinned together, paper clipped or in a baggy. 
 
For show and tell bring your favourite summer quilt or wall hanging, and any other pro-
jects you have finished. 
 

Janis Davis 

RHUBARB RELISH 

 

1 quart of rhubarb  finely chopped  about 8 cups 

4 cups brown sugar  1 quart chopped onion 

2 cups white vinegar 1 tsp. Ground cloves 

1 tsp  allspice 1 tsp cinnamon  

1 tsp red pepper flakes, ground,  more if you like a little heat 

1 tsp salt 

  

Boil until thick—takes hours but you must stir often as it can burn to the bottom  of the 

pot. 

  

Place in sterilized  jars , process 10 minutes 

Note, I always double this recipe  

  

Florence 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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 2017 Quilt Show Viewers Choice Winners 
Congratulations to our three winners. Beautiful work, so much talent in our guild. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st place Margaret Letkemen    2nd place Jan Hill  

 Bookcase      Rose of Sharon Applique 
 

3rd place Joan Boyle 

Baskets - paper pieced 

 

  

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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SUNSHINE 

 If  anyone knows a guild member 

who has been ill or has illness or a 

death in their family or who just 

needs to be cheered, please call: 

  

Trudy Thorne   

(phone number on membership list) 

 

Or     email: 

sunshine@schoolhousequilters.com 

 so that a card may be sent  

from the guild. 

   

  

PLACEMATS FOR MEALS ON WHEELS 

  

Since we are having the Quilt Show in May this year, we have decided, with the approval 

of the executive, that we will delay the placemats collection for Meals on Wheels from the 

June business meeting to the September business meeting. 

 

We are having 1 more day for cutting kits for placemats for Meals on Wheels, the Christmas 

Hamper program, and the Soroptipaks for the Transition House. We plan to have another 

“cutting bee” on June 8th at 10:30.  

 

We have donated fabric for fronts & back...both Christmas, non Christmas...plus batting.  

 

All are welcome to assist in the “cutting bee”, many hands make light work & we could 

really use the help. 

 

Please feel free to take a placemat kit at the business meeting or on any Thursday.  

 

The kits will be stored in our storage room in the laundry basket marked “PLACEMATS” 

and finished placemats can be left in the same basket. 

 

Thanks,  

Sharon Latham 

 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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  June 2017 WORKSHOP NEWS 
 
 
The beginner applique class with Jan Hill this past weekend was a great oppor-
tunity for participants to get started on machine appliqueing.  
 
Thanks, Jan, for getting everyone started! 
 
Our next class is in September 2017 and was announced at the May 2017 meet-
ing.  It’s the SEW TOGETHER BAG with Debbie and this class is already full! 
 
But we are taking a waiting list so if you’d like to be on it, just let one of us know.  
If we get at least 12 – our minimum for any class – we may ask Deb to do an-
other class for this popular bag. 
 
Otherwise, we are now completing our year end report and planning for the fall.  
We have some good ideas to work with – thanks to the membership – so we’ll 
see what we can do for you! 
 
Remember – workshops are a great way to not only learn something new, but to 
meet members you might not otherwise see at sewing Thursdays or meetings! 
 
 
 
Your workshop committee, 
Eva Hansen, Lynda Reid, Bonnie Smith 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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Volunteer Opportunity—Newsletter 

Editor 

Are you looking for a challenging, exciting volunteer posi-

tion with our guild. Consider taking over the Newsletter Edi-

tor position in September. This is a fun, exciting and some-

times challenging ‘dare I say JOB’ that I have had the pleas-

ure of doing for quite a few years now. 

  

It is time for some new ideas, perhaps you have some.  

 

If you are interested please contact me (Hope) at the guild or 

via this email editor@schoolhousequilters.com for more in-

formation. 

  

I usually spend about a minimum of 5 hours a month put-

ting the articles (contributed by members) plus the advertis-

ing together. Our newsletter goes out from September to 

June (10 issues). 

  

Skills required would be a minimum of the following: 

  

 Extensive knowledge using software, the current 

newsletter is done in Microsoft Publisher but could be 

done in any software that can create the current format 

and able to save to a pdf file for publication. 

 

 Knowledge of sizing and manipulating graphics files 

that our advertisers and contributors send in. Formats 

include jpg, pdf, word docx, png, excel and other for-

mats. 

 

 Ability to communicate via email with our advertisers 

and article contributors as well as our printing com-

pany. 

 

 Able to meet deadlines. 

 

Sounds like fun, it is so think about it and let me know. You 

would need to be able to do a mock up for practice for the 

September deadline with my help of course. 

 

Hope 

Volunteer Positions 
 

Newsletter Advertising  
We need someone to look after getting adver-

tisers for our newsletter. Without our advertis-

ers we would not be able to make printed cop-

ies.  

 

If you are interested please contact Joan John-

sen. 

 

Show n’ Tell Photographer 
We need someone to take over for Barb in tak-

ing pictures of our wonderful quilts.  

 

If you are interested please contact Barb Messer 

to learn about this fun volunteer position. 

 

 

Hampton Gayle 6/4 

McEwen Pat 6/5 

Messer Barbara 6/8 

Brett Rae 6/10 

Schut Jessie 6/13 

Scrase Sheila 6/16 

Luck Beverly 6/20 

Bunting Bette 6/22 

Hansen Eva 6/26 

Robertson Raelene 6/28 

June Birthdays 

http://www.schoolhousequilters.com/
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Refreshment Rota  
  

Each month has been allocated letters of 

the alphabet. If your last name begins 

with one of the letters for that month, 

then that is the month that you are re-

sponsible for bringing a snack to the 

business meeting in the evening. 

  

Having said that, if you just feel like 

baking or bringing something to any 

business meeting, regardless if it is your 

“turn” or not, you are more than wel-

come to do so! 

  

Month Surnames  

 beginning with: 

  

September  A, B 

October  C, D, E 

November  F, G 

December  H, I. J. 

January  K 

February  L 

March  M 

April  N,O,P,Q, R 

May   S 

June   T, U, V, W, X, Y, Z 

The Kitchen Cops 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tinckler Rosanne 7/5 

Zuchetto Colleen 7/10 

Corman Loraine 7/11 

Kruselnicki Karen 7/13 

Boyle June 7/14 

Whitehouse Joy 7/15 

Bearpark Val 7/16 

UnRuh Diana 7/19 

Cave Diane 7/22 

Mercer JulieAnn 7/23 

McLeod Johanne 7/24 

Schiller Sandy 7/26 

Purchase Anneli 7/27 

Lobban Gayle 7/27 

Shymko Joan 7/28 

Flaman Laura 7/29 

Greening Jackie 7/31 

Baert Diane 7/31 

July Birthdays 
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 August Birthdays 

Guild Member Personal Information 

If you need to contact any of our guild 

members, executive  or  committee mem-

bers please go to the Members Only page 

and then to Memberships on our website 

for the most up to date list of all email, ad-

dresses  and phone numbers of  current 

guild members. Remember you will need 

to be a paid member to get the userid and 

password to enter this area. 

 

To protect the privacy of our guild mem-

bers’ personal phone numbers or email ad-

dresses will not be published in the news-

letter unless specifically requested by the 

committee member. Most committees have 

a guild email address that is redirected to 

their personal address.  

 

If your committee does not as yet have one 

or you are organizing a special event please 

send an email to our webmaster using 

webmaster@schoolhousequilters.com to re-

quest one. 

 

As a paid member you have received the 

login and password for this section. If you 

do not have access to a computer or printer 

please see Hope to request a paper copy of 

our newsletter. If paper copies of newslet-

ters are not picked up 3 months in a row 

your name will be taken off the paper copy 

list. If you will be away, please arrange for 

another guild member to pick up your pa-

per copy. 

Personal Information Changes 

 

Please notify the Membership Commit-

tee of any changes to your email, phone 

number or address. 

 

The Membership Committee will then pass 

this information on to those who need the 

information to update email lists, and mem-

bership files. 

 

Keep your information up to date in order 

to receive email regarding guild events. 

 

Melnick Janie 8/2 

Power Verna 8/6 

Hogarth Gail 8/7 

Essery Terryl 8/9 

Bucher Marilyn 8/13 

Maxwell Debbie 8/14 

Phelps Karrie 8/15 

Ross Karen 8/18 

Crawford Ardythe M. 8/20 

Taschereau M aAnne 8/21 

Ryan Margaret 8/23 

Thomas Nerissa 8/25 

Lineker Bonnie 8/29 

Smith Bonnie 8/31 
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Our Printer - ABC Printing & Signs 
 

 

Our Advertisers 
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BIB n’ TUCKER QUILTING 

 

June Sale 

 

ALL BATIKS  

 
Includes wide bolts 

20% – 30% off  2m + (same bolt) 

½ m minimum cuts 

All things sharp 

needles, pins, cutters, scissors, etc 

20% OFF reg price 

 

Closed Canada Day  Open Monday reg hours 

 

1006 Craigflower Road  Victoria ,BC 

Parking behind building off Craigflower 

386-6512 (Mon- Thurs  10-4,  Sat 12-4 )  
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 May Show n Tell 
 

"Reminder to Members 
Got something you would like to raise at 

an upcoming meeting? Please let me 

know by email no later than the day be-

fore the meeting so that we can allocate 

our time more efficiently in the business 

portion of our meetings. This includes 

items to be addressed under Members' 

Announcements. 

My email address is 

secretary@schoolhousequilters.com  

 Patti (Secretary) 
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Word Search Puzzle Bring to September Meeting 
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